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Be a Friend 
Norma Mickelson 
 
The UVic Library needs you – so why not be a friend? Recently, a 

new group was formed – Friends of UVic Libraries. As the second largest 
research library in British Columbia and the largest on Vancouver Island 
our library supports learning and resear ch for all those at UVic – staff, 
students and faculty to say nothing of many members of the community. 
Friends of UVic Libraries are dedicated to enriching the Libraries’ 
resources, ensuring the excellence of academic programs and extending 
cultural and intellectual resources to the community. 

By becoming a Friend, you help with acquisitions and with 
supporting innovative projects in library technology and information 
access. You will also receive the newsletter and will be invited to various 
library events such as workshops, library tours and Friends sponsored 




